
 

Want to learn more about the Town of Inuvik 

redevelopment plans for Chief Jim Koe Park? 

Want to ask questions or provide comments regarding the Special Events Pavillion or the 

Visitor Centre/Tourism Office/Arctic Market Building being constructed this summer?   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See below for a list of resources, links, & methods that you use: 

Town Website – Project Page 
https://www.inuvik.ca/en/doing-business/jim-koe-park-redevelopment.asp 

 

Public Update viewable LIVE starting at 7pm via YouTube at the  

August 10, 2020 Committee of the Whole Town Council Meeting 

https://tinyurl.com/TOIYouTubeChannel 

 

Speak with or Email Town Staff 
867.777.8600 or email info@inuvik.ca 
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